
August 13, 2023 Update 

Friends of Betty Jonah Orphanage, 

Greetings. Thank you for your prayers!  We had a wonderful trip in 

April 2023 to visit all the children at the Orphanage and also of our students at the African Bible 

College University! It was a joy to see everyone! You can read our newsletter on the “Updates” 

tab. 

We are grateful for our faithful sponsors.  If you are new to the Betty Jonah Orphanage, we 

would love for you to pray for us and also consider making a contribution. We depend on your 

generosity to support these beautiful children.  God is doing an amazing work through the Betty 

Jonah Orphanage. 

We have 19 kids at the Orphanage and 5 students at the African Bible College.  We also operate 

the Randy Godfrey Elementary and Junior High School in Camp 4 with 12 teachers and 300 

students.  If you would like to know more, let me know. 

My name is Tim Williams and I am the Pastor of Williams Boulevard Baptist Church in Kenner, 

Louisiana.  I am the volunteer director of the 501c3 that provides the support for the Betty Jonah 

Orphanage.  I grew up in Yekepa, Liberia and have known the Jonah Family all of my life.  I 

would be glad to share more.  If you are interested, my email is twilliams@williamsblvd.org  

Thanks for checking us out! 

venmo @BettyJonahOrphanage 

paypal bettyjonah@gmail.com 

 

website donate: www.bettyjonahorphanage.org 

 


